
PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  December 23, 2022 
 
TOPIC:  All City Offices Closed Due to Road Conditions 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
Due to hazardous road conditions, including closure of I-84, all City offices will be closed 
all day on December 23, 2022.  
 
Weather permitting, City offices will be open for regular hours on Tuesday December 27, 
2022. Monday is an observed holiday. 
 
For information about winter weather response, go to 
www.thedalles.org/winterweatherresponse  
 
For The Dalles anti-icing and snow plow map go to www.thedalles.org/snowplowmap  
 
 

--end-- 
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